
BENGAL CONDOOMINIUMS HOA 
NEWSLETTER 
November 2023 

HAPPY THANKSGIVING  
We would like to wish everyone a very 
Happy Thanksgiving!!!! 
 

HAPPY VETERANS DAY 
We would like to thank all our service Men 
and Women for their bravery and sacrifice 
for us and our country.  
 
 

HOLIDAY INFO 
We would like to remind our residents of a few things 
to keep in mind this holiday season: 
 
•  If you plan to receive packages while out of town, 
we recommend having someone receive them for you 
to prevent package theft. 
 
• Be sure to check all cords and wiring when hooking 

up outdoor decorations. 
 

Contact Magnolia Management Services with 
questions or concerns at info@magnoliabr.com 

or (225) 286-7546 

2023-2024 Board: 
Joseph Batiste 

Nicole Langford 
Brian Domingue 
Cliff Dunlap and 
Everett Parker 

 
Reminders: 

 
Do not put trash in doggy waste baskets; Do 

not throw trash on the ground; Do not hit 
the gate with your car, THERE ARE 

CAMERAS THROUGHOUT THE 
COMPLEX. 

 
Trash runs on Tuesdays, please try not to 
park by the dumpster during this time, do 
NOT leave any kind of trash or furniture  

outside the dumpster. 
PLEASE CORRESPOND THIS TO YOUR 

RESIDENTS AS FINES FOR THEIR 
MISCONDUCT WILL BE REFLECTED 

ONTO YOUR ACCOUNT. 
 

 

  
 

 

 
 
 
 
ASSOCIATION 
WEBSITE 
 
www.bengalcondominiumshoa
.com 
 
The Bengal Condominiums 
website contains all HOA 
governing documents, 
architectural request info, 
instructions on how to pay 
your dues online, newsletters, 
and more! 
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